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Registration Open for Gutter Busters Youth Bowling Event in Janesville 
 
For Immediate Release  Contact Person 
February 3, 2022  Dep. Terry Borgwardt 
 (608) 757-7941 

 
Sheriff Knudson is pleased to announce that the Rock 
County Sheriff’s Office will offer a Gutter Busters youth 
bowling event on March 12, 2022, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 
p.m., at RiversEdge Bowl located at 215 S. River Street, 
Janesville, WI. During this event, Sheriff’s Office staff will 
bowl with kids. 
 
Gutter Busters is a community based program offered by 
the Cops and Kids Foundation to help steer youth away 
from crime. The primary goal of Gutter Busters is to teach 
kids how to bowl. Kids will learn proper bowling etiquette, 
technique, and scoring. The program aims to teach kids 
sportsmanship, integrity, and respect for others. 

 
Advanced registration is required. There are twenty-five (25) spots available for kids age 
6-12. These spots will be filled on a first come basis. Guardians can sign their kid(s) up 
at https://www.co.rock.wi.us/sheriff-recreationalpatrol/gutter-busters. After submitting the 
online form, registrants will receive a confirmation with additional information. 
 
Two games of bowling, shoe rental, lunch, an event t-shirt, and a prize will be provided to 
all youth participants. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office is seeking sponsorships for the Gutter Busters Program. This event 
is free to participants due to the generosity of financial and in-kind sponsors. To learn 
more, email Deputy Terry Borgwardt at terry.borgwardt@co.rock.wi.us. 
 
Direct questions to Deputy Borgwardt at terry.borgwardt@co.rock.wi.us or 608-757-7941. 
 
TROY J. KNUDSON 
SHERIFF 
 
By: Deputy Terry Borgwardt 
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